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To Legislative Council Select Committee on Greyhound Racing in NSW 
 
DATE 29/10/13 
 
Submission Heading: Caring of Greyhounds 
 
I Darren Curby Would like to state that all Greyhounds that I have owned have always be allowed to 
live out there life's on my parents property at Northmead.  
 
All our Greyhounds weather they won or lost always received an warm sausage or a ice cream cone 
as a reward for there effort. 
 
Once they have finished racing they are allowed to Rome around our yard and are put on a walking 
machine twice a week for ten minutes just to keep them fit. 
 
Photo 1 - is Mum's Classic age 12  and Zing along Teddy age 7 
Photo 2 - is Classic courage eating an ice cream after winning 


